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Senator Ronaldson asked:  
 
Could you provide the committee with an estimate of the salaries of these people, not 
including the MSA? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
It is standard practice not to disclose the remuneration of individual employees under 
the Members of Parliament (Staff) Act 1984 (MOP(S) Act) because of privacy 
considerations. 

 


